
Secretary’s Report for March 23, 2021 meeting 

 

 
                                  Google Groups email voting 
 
 

• On February 25th, a MOTION was approved and Adopted for the Dryer 
Vent Policy Rev 2021-2 dated 02-24-2021 to replace and supersede all 
prior revisions. This revised version has been posted at Natickgreen.org 
 
 

• A MOTION was Adopted to approve the bid from W.J. Hulbig dated 
March 1, 2021 for work to be done on the next four sets of stairs at Post 
Oak 2, 4, 6, and 8. The total cost ($63,850) is a relatively small $1,730 
increase over the cost of the project last year.  


